
             Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

 

‘Odd Socks Day’ 
 
 

Monday 13th November 
 

Thursday 9th November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
To show our support for Anti-Bullying week in our school, we are inviting all pupils to wear 
odd socks on Monday 13th November.  The theme of this year’s Anti-Bullying week is ‘make 
a noise about bullying’ this theme will be shared in PSHE lessons and assemblies. We do not 
require a donation for this event, however your participation is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

 
Mr J Williams 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

         


